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BEST WISHES FROM THE HIGH COMMISSION OF
CAMEROON IN CANADA

The staff of the High Commission of Cameroon in Canada has the
honour to extend his Best Wishes for happiness, health and
prosperity to all members of the Cameroonian community living
in Canada, as well as to friends of Cameroon, on the occasion of
Christmas and New Year celebrations.

He takes this opportunity to renew his constant commitment to
offer quality service for the greater satisfaction of the public in
general and members of the Cameroonian Diaspora in particular.

May the year 2023 be better for all and see the realization of
everyone's objectives.

Happy New Year 2023 !
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